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Research Analysis 

 

HB3574, as introduced, revises Kratom product label requirements to include clear usage 

instructions, a physician consultation warning, and a statement that prohibits any therapeutic 

claims unless approved by the FDA. 

 

Prepared By: Stefne Miller 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3574 requires Kratom vendors to disclose additional information on a product label or quick 

response (QR) code under the Oklahoma Kratom Consumer Protection Act, including directions 

for safe consumption; statements including product intent and warnings; and a statement 

prohibiting therapeutic claims unless approved by the United States Food and Drug 

Administration (FDA). 

 

The modifications required by this measure are not anticipated to directly impact the state budget 

or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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